From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 13 November 2013 13:56
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 13/01552/F Heath Barn 
Rebekah,

The built-in bat roosts proposed as an enhancement on a previous application are not shown on the plans submitted with this application. Their inclusion should be continued over into this application.

Sarah Postlethwaite BSc MSc MCIEEM
Ecology Officer 
Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Dial: 01295 227912
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